
 15/07/2016 

 

Commissioner Roe 

Fair Work Commission 

 

AM2014/217, AM2014/218 Conference – 20 July 2016 

 

Dear Commissioner Roe, 

Business SA has read the notice of listing for 20 July 2016 and the latest summaries of 

submissions. Business SA will not be requesting an Adelaide video link for this conference. 

However, we wish to indicate our position on the following items: 

 

AM2014/217: Banking, Finance and Insurance Award 2010 

 Item 18: Agree 

 Item 27: Agree 

 

AM2014/218: Business Equipment Award 2010 

 Item 33: Agree 

 Item 46: Agree 

 

Should you require any further information or have questions, please contact Chris Klepper, 

Policy Adviser, on (08) 8300 0000 or chrisk@business-sa.com. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Klepper 

Policy Adviser 

 

 

 

ABN 000 14 725 309 328 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road 
Unley South Australia 5061 
T:  +61 8 8300 0000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:chrisk@business-sa.com



